
 
Xavier School is going to do the 4th annual SFX5K Glow Run again on Friday, May 17th 
at 8:30PM at Westside Park. We don't need any roads closed or anything for this one 
since we stay on the one side of the block and just loop around 4X. If the pavilion and 
basketball area could be reserved for me also? Thanks  
 

Emily Snedden 
 


